

Community Preservation Committee

Scheduled Public Meeting and Hearings Tuesday, April 12, 2016 7:00 PM Gore Place – Carriage House 53 Gore Street, Waltham, MA 02453

Diana Young Chair

Kevin Dwyer Vice-Chair

Daniel Melnechuk Clerk

M. Justin Barrett, Jr. Member

Tom Creonte Member

Jerry Dufromont Member

Bob LeBlanc Member

Randy LeBlanc Member

Sean Wilson Member Note: This is a change in the location of this meeting. The Tick-Tock Trolley will provide transportation from City Hall on a schedule to be determined

The Community Preservation Committee (CPC) will hold its annual public informational hearing on the needs and desires of the City to use community preservation funds. The meeting will be held in the Gore Place – Carriage House, 52 Gore Street, Waltham, MA at 7:00 PM on Tuesday, April 12, 2016. The public and City officials are invited to present issues and ideas for the use of CPA funds.

The CPC may also receive new Applications and hold Public Hearings or make final decisions on new or tabled projects. Other routine business of the CPC may be heard and discussed. Applicants with scheduled Public Hearings, other applicants and persons of interest may be invited to attend and speak.

Specific items will be included in the Agenda which will follow. Matters received no later than April 5 may be added to the Agenda.

For the Chair, Diana Young

William W. Durkee Jr.

Community Preservation Act (CPA) Program Manager

William W. Durkee Jr.

Mail: CPC/CPA Office, 119 School Street, Waltham, MA 02451 FAX: 781-314-3838 Tel: 781-314-3117• Email: wdurkee@city.waltham.ma.us